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Fax: (01273) 512259 
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3rd March 2021 

 

Re-opening: Monday 8th March 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
In addition to the letter: ‘What to expect when we re-open on Monday 8th March’, I am writing 

with further details for the return to school next week.  

 

Timings for the school day will be as follows: 

Class name Drop-off time Pick-up time 

Tiddlers (Nursery) 08.30 11.30 & 14.40* 

Jellyfish (Reception) 08.30 14.45** 

Dolphins (Year 1) 08.40 14.50 

Sea Horses (Year 2) 08.40 14.50 

Penguins (Year 3) 08.50 15.00 

Turtles (Year 4) 08.50 15.00 

Starfish (Year 5) 09.00 15.10 

Orcas (Year 6) 09.00 15.20 

Whales (Year 6) 09.00 15.20 
* Nursery is closed to all pupils on Friday afternoons 

**This change in time is to ease congestion at the gates 

 On arrival, for Early Years and Key Stage One pupils, there will be an adult from your 

child’s group waiting in the playgrounds. If necessary, Early Years and Key Stage One 

parents can take their child to the class teacher/teaching assistant in the playground. 

 Key Stage Two pupils will need to make their way to the Key Stage Two playground. 

Parents will not be allowed to the Key Stage Two playground (staff will be available at 

the main gate to support where necessary).  

 It is very important that children are in school as quickly as possible and parents leave 

the school site as quickly as possible; therefore, please ensure you arrive promptly and 

adhere to social distancing rules at all times.  

 Year 6 children will use the driveway entrance and walk straight down to the huts. A 

member of staff will be on the driveway gates.  

 Year 1 children will use the driveway entrance to access the classroom.  

 Siblings can arrive and leave together; please contact the school office if you need 

further information on this.  
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 There will not be an opportunity to have a detailed discussion with teachers at 

start/finish times. If you need to make an appointment with your child’s teacher, please 

contact the school office, and by phone wherever possible, or teachers directly via 

Class Dojo.  

 The children will be provided with the equipment they need in class (pens, pencils, rulers 

etc). Government guidance recommends that the children do not bring their own 

equipment into school, including pencil cases.  

 Please ensure the children are dressed appropriately dependent on the weather and 

do not bring unnecessary items into school as far as possible. The children can bring 

hats, sun-cream and coats whenever needed.  

 

All arrangements will be regularly reviewed. 

Also for your information: 

 School meals, including hot meals, will be provided as normal and need to be paid for 

using Parent Pay (meals will be £2.10).  

 Every day, the children will need: 

o school uniform 

o a named water bottle  

o Book bags 

o PE kits (can be worn to school on PE days)  

 

If you have any further questions at this time, please contact me via the school office. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming everybody back - see you on Monday! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher  

     


